
To the Committee Secretary 
     
                   Dear Sir/Madam l want to write this to you to share my concerns on  multiculturalism in 
 
                   this country, l was born in this country as were my parents and grandparents,and l grew 
up  
 
                   with values and freedoms that were fought for on the battlefields of world wars 1 and 
2,my great 
  
                   uncle fought on the Western Front as a Captain and laid down his life for his country the 
land of Australia. 
 
                            The concerns l have are for my children and grandchildren and the generations to 
follow, our country 
 
                   can welcome people from across the world and invite them to become Australians and l 
know that some of  
 
                   their ways will permeate society, but l and my family want Australia to maintain the 
foundations that is in it's  
 
                   heritage.Why should we adjust to accommodate all cultures and all values, which 
ultimately means losing  
 
                   the Australian identity to suit other cultures. 
 
                             I am asking you to remember that the freedoms this country has are going to be 
lost forever if the  
 
                   Australian Government ignore the concerns of hard working Australians like myself and 
my family. 
 
                                                                            Thank you  regards  
                                                                               
                                                                             . 
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